
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   November 12, 2024 

TO: Faculty & Staff 

FROM: President Lawrence Schovanec 

RE: Applications Now Open for President’s Select 

President’s Select ambassadors serve the university in many ways 

and are often visitors and prospective students' first interaction with 

Texas Tech University. President's Select members exemplify the 

core values this institution strives to instill in its young people.  

  

Applications are now open for current undergraduate students to join 

President’s Select, and I ask you to encourage outstanding students 

to apply for membership. Through their participation in this important 

organization, students gain valuable communication, decision-

making, and leadership skills, which will benefit them in their 

futures.  

  

We appreciate you taking the time to share this opportunity with 

students you feel exemplify the inherent values and qualities of 

Texas Tech.  

  

The deadline to apply is Friday, Jan. 17, 2025. Please visit 

our website to read more about President's Select and view the 

application.  
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https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/presidentsselect/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
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